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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

 
Re: Y5 Jorvik Viking Workshops, 25.2.25 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of their studies into the Viking invasions of Britain, our Y5 children will have an exciting opportunity 
to engage with professional archaeologists and historians from the world-famous Jorvik Viking Centre in 
York in a series of interactive, online sessions which will introduce the children to the topic. 
 
Taking place on Tuesday 25th February, the children will take part in 2 workshops which will help the 
children immerse themselves in the world of the Vikings, and help them to address their overarching 
inquiry, ‘How should the Vikings be remembered?’ In their first workshop, ‘Warriors and Raiding’, the 
children will learn about Viking raids on Britain, and how they earned their fierce reputations; in the second, 
‘Settlers and Trade’, they will learn about how the Vikings settled in Britain, and what legacy they left this 
island nation. 
 
These workshops incur a cost of £5.55, which is to be paid via ParentPay, by Friday 24 th January. Please 
note, these are online interactive sessions and will take place during the school day. 
 
Key Details: 
What: Jorvik Viking Interactive Sessions 
When: Tuesday 25th February, during the school day 
Cost: £5.55, via ParentPay 
 
We’re looking forward to getting stuck into our Vikings topic! In the meantime, don’t forget to check out the 
enrichment document in the Curriculum Support folder on Showbie, where children can begin learning 
about the Vikings through different video and reading materials. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Y5 Team 
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